
Wednesday, May 24th
6:00 pm Nursery
Registration
Karen DeLoach
Birth-6 months
Missy Atchison
6 – 14 months
Joyce Staggers
1 year olds A
Tim and Joyce Carr
1 year olds B
D’Aun Meherg and
Stephanie Jenkins 
2 and 3 year olds
Lisa Montgomery and Carol Townley

Sunday, May 28th
9:00 am Nursery
Registration
Chris Neuber
Birth-6 months
David and Dana Lovering
6 –14 months
Lise Price
1 year olds A
Angie Dupree and Beverly Walrath
1 year olds B
Hope and Darrin Gibson
2 year olds
Brandon and Chelsea Thornton
3 year olds
Ryan and Mary Blankenship

Seeds of Grace
Nick and Ashley Howell
Warren and Lacy Reece

Grow In Grace
Trey Jones
Allison Jones and Ashlee Staggers

Emergency Pager 
Tracey Hodges

Welcome Center
Rene Simmons
Betty Tanner

Greeters 
Roger and Carol Townley
Ray and Billie Parris
Johnnie Bell Kilpatrick
Sue Ritchie
Annette Gladden

Saturday, May 27th

Ushers 
Steve Price
Darrell Chaney
Parker Crosby
David Downey
Wes Greene
Leon Hancock

May

Orange Set-Up Team

week of  05/14/2017 

All Music and Lyrics Used by Permission: CCLI#1431081

YTD Received
$666,862.65

Weekly Received
$30,012.05  

Glenn Graham, Pastor
ggraham@eastmemorial.org

Jeremy Moore, Minister of Music and Families
jmoore@eastmemorial.org

Matt McCord, Minister to Students
mmccord@eastmemorial.org

Bryan Easley, Administrator of EMCA
beasley@eastmemorial.org

Dave McLemore, Treasurer
dmclemore@eastmemorial.org

Stephanie Jenkins, Office Manager
sjenkins@eastmemorial.org

D’Aun Meherg, Ministry Assistant
dmeherg@eastmemorial.org

Linda Harrison, Music Assistant
lkharrison@eastmemorial.org

Terrie Morgan, Orchestra Director 
tmorgan@eastmemorial.org

Lisa Montgomery, EMBC Preschool Director 
lmontgomery@eastmemorial.org
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1320 Old Ridge Road, Prattville, Alabama 36066

Phone: 334-365-7500

May 21st

SUN
8:15 am
9:30 am

10:00 am
11:10 am

TUE
7:00 am
6:30 pm

WED
5:00 pm
6:20 pm
6:20 pm
7:30 pm

THUR
9:00 am

FRI
5:30 pm

SAT
8:30 am 

Bible Study Classes
Worship/Seeds of  Grace (3 and 4 year olds)
Grow in Grace (K5-3rd grade)
Bible Study Classes

Men’s Breakfast and Bible Study at Shoney’s
Men’s In Depth Bible Study (2nd and 4th Tuesdays)

Wednesday Night Supper
Preschool and Children’s Choir
Prayer Service and Bible Study/Student Worship
Choir and Orchestra Rehearsal

VBS Craft Workday

Children’s Summer Splash Bash

Orange Set-Up Team

Week of

Wednesday, May 24th - $6.50 per plate
Roast with Gravy

Creamed Potatoes
Collards

Corn
Cornbread

Dessert 
Drink

Name: ______________________   Number of plates___
(Note: Reservations will be helpful to know how much to prepare.)

Please place reservation form in the off ering plate
or call the church offi  ce at 334-365-7500 by noon on Tuesday.

Wednesday Night Supper



94.5
        Children’s Ministry
Preschool Choir (3 and 4 year olds) and Children’s Choir (5 year olds - 6th grade) 
Wednesdays at 6:15 pm 
The Preschool Choir will meet in room 300 and Children’s Choir will meet in the 
Fellowship Hall. We will be rehearsing for our end of  summer musical scheduled for 
August 13th.
   
Summer Splash Bash 
Friday, May 26th from 5:30 – 8:00 pm 
We are looking forward to an amazing summer here at EMBC for children and their 
families! Cost is $7 per child which includes pizza, drinks and snowcones. Bring your 
swim suit and a towel and come prepared to get wet!  

Promotion Sunday is June 4th!
All preschool and children’s Sunday School classes, including Seeds of  Grace and 
Grow in Grace, will promote to the next age/grade for the coming school year.

CentriKid Camp At Shocco Springs (3rd - 6th grade)
July 28th – 30th
Centrikids is a camp that teaches kids about Christ in a way they can grow and 
learn with kids their own age. In addition to Bible study, God’s Word is kept at 
the center of  every aspect of  camp. If  you have kids going to camp, please pick 
up a CentriKid Participant Form at the Welcome Center or church offi ce and 
return it, NOTORIZED. The balance of  $150 is due no later than July 5th.

        Women’s Ministry
Precept Women’s Bible Study 
Coming This Fall!
Precept Women’s Bible Study will begin in August. The study of  Ephesians will be
taught on Sundays or Mondays and the cost of  the book is $25. The study of  Genesis 
will be taught on Tuesdays and the cost of  the book is $27. The fi rst order of  books will 
be placed on June 5th. We will order again at the end of  July. For more information 
on either study or to order a book, please contact Sara Hollon at 334-224-3834 or 
smhollon375@charter.net.

        Men’s Ministry
 
Men’s Breakfast and Bible Study
Tuesdays At Shoney’s
Breakfast at 7:00 am and bible study begins at 7:30 am.

Men’s In Depth Bible Study
Tuesday, May 23rd at 6:30 pm 
We will meet on the 2nd and 4th Tuesdays of  the month. For more information, call 
the pastor or church offi ce at 334-365-7500. 2nd and 4th Tuesdays of  the month. For 
more information, call the pastor or church offi ce at 334-365-7500.

       Senior Adult Ministry 
Senior Adult Choir  
Senior Adult Choir and Luncheons will resume in the fall.

        Music Ministry
 
Celebration Choir And Orchestra
The Celebration Choir is open to anyone in high school and above with a heart for 
God and a love for singing. There are no auditions, and the ability to read music 
is not required.  The Celebration Orchestra is open to anyone with experience 
playing their rhythm, band or orchestral instrument. Weekly rehearsals for the 
choir and orchestra are on Wednesday night from 7:30 – 8:45 pm.  We would love 
to have you join this wonderful group that we call family!

        Missions Ministry
Upcoming Mission Trips 2017
Upcoming Mission Trips 2017
New York: June 24th – 30th     
Nicaragua: July 14th – 21st   
China: October 26th – November 4th  
If  you are interested or have any questions about any of  these mission trips, 
please contact Robby Jenkins at 334-285-4896.

WELCOME

Baby Bottle Boomerang 
We are partnering with the River Region Pregnancy Center once again to minister 
to women experiencing unplanned pregnancies and to protect the unborn children. 
Take home a baby bottle and fi ll it with loose change, currency or a check made 
payable to RRPC.  Please return bottles on or before Sunday, June 18th. Bottles are 
available in the lobby for all those who would like to participate.

East Memorial Outdoors 
Do you love the outdoors - things like hunting, fi shing, and camping?  This is a ministry 
that can impact God’s Kingdom forever by reaching the lost through His creation. 
If  you are interested in this ministry, please contact Ashley Miller at 256-616-6545. 
“Now therefore, please take your weapons, your quiver and your bow, and 
go out to the fi eld and hunt game for me.” Genesis 27:3 NKJV

Lawn Maintenance for Church Grounds
Please take advantage of  an opportunity to serve our church by keeping our facility 
groomed. God will honor your efforts to make our campus a beautiful place to 
worship! If  you have any questions or would like to sign up, please see Steve Price, 
Kenny Cook, Bob Jacksland, Ricky Joiner or Roger Townley. 

Ministry Opportunities
   •  Sunday School substitute teachers
   •  11:10 am 6th grade Sunday School teacher
   •  Helpers for Seeds of Grace and Grow In Grace
Please contact the church offi ce at 334-365-7500 if  you are interested in volunteering.

        Prayer Ministry
EMBC Prayer Ministry – In His Presence
“God acts in behalf of the one who waits for Him.”   ~ Isaiah 64:4
If  you are interested in becoming a part of  this ministry, please call the church 
office at 334-365-7500.

         Student Ministry
It All Began Here Tour: “In the beginning God...”
June 28th – July 2nd
Join us as we visit the Ark Encounter, Creation Museum, and Kings Island. The 
price of  the trip is $252 plus the cost of  meals. The balance is due by Wednesday, 
June 7th. If  you have any questions, please contact Matt McCord at 334-378-9127.

WELCOME
We are delighted that God has led you here today and our hope is 
that you felt God’s presence from the moment you arrived. This 
is God’s church - a fellowship of believers from various walks 
of life, bound together by our common faith in Jesus Christ as 
the only hope for man. May every experience you have at EMBC 
today honor our Lord and His gifts of grace, love and mercy!

TO EAST MEMORIAL BAPTIST CHURCH

EMBC wants to thank you for your obedience to the Lord in the area of giving. 
Throughout the year, many of you already support East Memorial with your 
time, talent, and fi nancial contributions, but greater particitpation is always welcome. 
We encourage you to look into our electronic giving program. It takes just a few 
minutes to set up a recurring giving plan.
You can easily sign up at: www.eastmemorial.org

Mark your calendars and save the date for Vacation Bible School!
This is our largest annual outreach ministry that reaches hundreds of  
children and families every year. For information, contact Margaret 
Graham at mgraham410@yahoo.com or 334-414-3673 or Tracey 
Maggard at traceymagg@hotmail.com or 334-546-9331. Stay up to date 
by joining our Facebook group, EMBC VBS Operation Arctic

VBS Needs
Please bring your saved tissue boxes and leave them under the snowfl ake 
tree. They have to be painted prior to VBS. We still need lots of  square 
tissue boxes so please continue to save them! If  you have any questions 
regarding crafts for VBS, please contact D’Aun Meherg at 334-549-1700.

Register Your Children Today! Register Your Children Today! 


